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And now these three remain: faith, hope, and love. But the greatest of these is love. 1 Corinthians 13:13 
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Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 

 
1/19/16—7

th
 Boys Basketball vs. Covenant @ MCS @ 4:00 

1/19/16—GJV Basketball @ St. Luke’s @ 3:30 
1/19/16—BJV Basketball @ St. Luke’s @ 4:30 
1/19/16—GV Basketball @ St. Luke’s @ 6:00 
1/19/16—BV Basketball @ St. Luke’s @ 7:30 
1/21/16—Senior Luncheon 12:30-1:30 (LD) 
1/22/16—GJV Basketball @ Flomaton @ 3:30 
1/22/16—BJV Basketball @ Flomaton @ 4:30 
1/22/16—GV Basketball @ Flomaton @ 6:00 
1/22/16—BV Basketball @ Flomaton @ 7:30 
1/24/16- Open House 1:30-3:00 
1/25/16- BOOSTER CLUB MEETING @ 7:00 (LD) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Lunch Menu for January 19th - January 22nd:  
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday - Zaxbys  
Tuesday – Panda Haven and Firehouse- Subs and Salad 
Wednesday- Firehouse 
Thursday- San Miguel’s Nachos 
Friday- Pizza by the Slice 
Also available are Firehouse subs (Tues-Thurs) and Firehouse 
Salads (Tues-Fri) 

Wednesday and Thursday Hot Meal Prices are as follows: 
Full size hot meals $5.00 
Kid’s size hot meal - $3.50 (PK3-5th only)                
6” sub - $3.50/$5.00 combo 
3” sub - $2.50/$3.50 combo (PK3- 5th) 
Small Drinks (K3-5th grade only) $ .50 
 Large Drinks (6th-12th only) $1.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GOLF MEETING  

There will be a Golf Team Meeting this Thursday, 

January 21st at 6:30 p.m. in Class Room #1.   It is 

very important that at least one parent and the 

student golfer be at this meeting.   The meeting will 

begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. and should be over by 

7:30 p.m. 

Coach Justin Barnes will share his plans and 

dreams for the MCS 2016 Golf Season.   He will 

also be taking shirt sizes so that we may order 

shirts as soon as possible.    Coach Horn will cover 

the fund raising plans for the 2016 golf season.    

Please make plans on attending this meeting on 

Thursday, January 21st at 6:30 p.m. 

  

  

 

 

 

SOCCER  
 

I would like to thank everyone who participated in 

the Shoot-Out-A-Thon. I know the kids and the 

varsity soccer team had a great time hanging out 

and playing with the younger kids. 

 

Also, all money is due by this Friday January 22, 

2016 for soccer fees   If you have any questions 

please contact me @ 591-6423 

Thank you 

Kelly Ramanauskas 

 

MCS will be having an Open House this 

Sunday January 24
th

 from 1:30-3:30. 

Congratulations to Dakota Bilbrey for 
making the Alabama All State band 

this past weekend. The All State Band 
will be held here in Mobile the 

weekend of April 14-16. 
Congratulations Dakota! 

 

Congratulations to senior, Belle Moorer 

who was named Rotary Club Student of 

the Week. Belle will attend their 

weekly luncheon and give a short 

speech on "Service above Self."  She is 

also eligible for a scholarship. 

Congratulations Belle! 
 

 
 

 

 

There will be a Booster Club meeting 

on January 25th at 7:00pm in the 

Leopards Den. 

Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits 

will be for sale on Thursday mornings from 

7:00-7:55 am in front of the cafeteria. The cost 

is 2.50 per biscuit 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Math Lab Schedule  
 

Before School 7:15-7:45: 

Monday- Mr. Mitchell (Room 15) 

Tuesday- Mrs. Crowell (Room 5) 

Wednesday- Ms. Strickland (Room 4) 

After School 3:20- 4:00 

Thursday- Dr. McGowan (Room 12) 

 

AFTER-SCHOOL DAYCARE: After-School Daycare is provided 

($5/hr.) until 5:30 pm for students in grades PK3-6
th

.  The Lower 

Elementary Daycare will meet in the lunchroom with Mrs. April 

Walker.  The Upper Elementary will meet in the lunchroom with 

Mrs. Cindy Loftin.   If you are in need of Mrs. April or Mrs. Cindy 

during after school hours, you may contact them at (Mrs. April- 

406-0768) or (Mrs. Cindy-689-9229).  Please call the school and 

inform the elementary secretaries if you have not signed up for 

this service, but would like for your child to go to after school 

daycare. Any half days we will offer daycare at the rate of $3 an 

hour. Students will need to bring lunches and snacks these days. 

 

ACT  

Saturday Testing 

Registration 

Deadline 

Late Fee  

Required 

   

   

February 6, 2016 January 8, 2016 Jan 9-15, 2016 

April 9, 2016 March 4, 2016 March 5-18, 2016 

June 11, 2016 May 6, 2016 May 7-20, 2016 

   

   

 

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE: IS being offered ($5/hr) in the Spanish 

room of the upper Elementary building. Drop off will begin at 6:30 

am. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Dr. Curry 

at (251) 661-1613. 

 
 

YOUTH TRACK PROGRAM 

The MCS Youth Track Program is for students in grades 5-6. This program is designed 

to give students an introduction to Track and Field. The program consists of a 

minimum of 2 practices per week after school, usually 3:30-to 4:30.  We will have 

approximately 4 regular meets and a Championship meet.  These will be held after 

school at St Luke’s High School on a weekday and the Championship meet is usually 

on Saturday. There will be relay teams, field events, and individual races. 

The cost to participate is $40.00.  Each participant will be responsible for their own 

black running shorts and shoes.  A good pair of comfortable running shoes will be fine 

for any of the events that are offered.  If you do chose to purchase track shoes make 

sure you get rubber spikes rather than metal ones.  

 

Anyone interested in participating should fill out the information on the attached form 

and return to school with payment on Wednesday Jan. 20. I will send a schedule for 

practice days for the rest of the season as soon as the meet schedule is set by the 

association. 

 

MCS has had great success in this program in the past.  We are looking forward to 

another great Youth Track Season. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at ldbarnes22@bellsouth.net or by 

cell 251-510-5099.  

Lynn Barnes 

MCS Youth Track 

 

mailto:ldbarnes22@bellsouth.net

